
Subject: 201905 Letter from the Bruderhof to The National Commission on
Military, National, and Public Service - May 16 event - Increasing Awareness
Among Young Americans and Lessing the Civil Military Divide.
From: Johann Huleatt <johannh@ccimail.com>
Date: 5/15/19, 7:42 AM
To: "'info@inspire2serve.gov'" <info@inspire2serve.gov>
CC: "Brown, Craig T." <Craig.Brown@sss.gov>, "'Massey, Jorene I.'"
<Jorene.Massey@sss.gov>, Shaina Huleatt <shainahuleatt@ccilc.com>

To Whom It May Concern from The National Commission on Military, National, and Public 
Service: 

Attached is a letter that serves as a statement to be considered by The National 
Commission on Military, National, and Public Service. 

Please include the attached letter it as part of the public hearing record for the May 16 
Hearing on Military Service that addresses: Increasing Awareness Among Young Americans and 
Lessing the Civil Military Divide.  

If there are any related questions, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Johann Huleatt

Outreach Director - Bruderhof 

101 Woodcrest Drive

Rifton NY 12471

Ph: 845-658-7766

Email: johannh@ccimail.com <mailto:johannh@ccimail.com>

www.bruderhof.com <http://www.bruderhof.com>
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